
 
 

 

 

 
10 December 2018 

 

Manas Kumar  

By email:  fyi-request-9117-48930ccd@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

 

YOUR REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT 1982 (OIA)  

1. We refer to your email dated 23 November 2018 requesting information, and to your email dated 6 

December 2018 which modified the request so that it only covered: 

 
“…all information disclosed to the FMA by Melissa Bowen relating to BNZ, Smartpay, Swipe HQ and 
now also MINT WIRELESS (or Mint Payments)”. 

 
2. The Financial Markets Authority does not hold any information that meets that description.  

Consequently, we are refusing your request under section 18(e) of the Official information Act 1982.  

Section 18(e) allows requests for information to be refused in cases where the information involved 

does not exist or, despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found. 

 
3. You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to 

make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Joanne Davis-Calvert 

Head of Policy and Governance 
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